
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

October 8, 2020 
 

TO:  Architectural Wood Products 

        2154 J&C Blvd 
        Naples, FL 34109 
        (239) 598‐1545 
        awp@archwoodproducts.com 

 
Re: Bid #21‐031 Wood Products & Hardware 
 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The School Board of Collier County, Florida, meeting in official session on October 6, 2020, voted to approve the 
award of the above referenced Bid, to your company per the attached bid tabulation sheet.  Prior to the 
commencement, a purchase order will be issued to your company for any orders or upcoming services.  We ask once 
you receive this document, to coordinate all work scheduling with the Maintenance Department, 239-377-0240.      
 
This letter is notification of award only.  Do not ship or order materials without an authorized purchase order.    
 
Please contact the Purchasing Department if you have any questions. Thank you for your submittal and 
congratulations on this award. Your interest in Collier County Public Schools is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

David Nara 
Director of Purchasing 

 
 

DN/eb 
Attachment 
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